
MENTAL HEALTH AND WELLBEING 
How are you? How is your mental health? Do you think your 
employer takes this issue seriously? Come and hear what 
GMB are doing to tackle the problem. 

 
 

 
#HeartUnions week, 14-20 February 2022 is a 
chance to tell the story about why unions are vital 
for everyone at work, and encourage people who 
aren't yet in a union to join one. For more 
information go to www.tuc.org.uk/heartunions 

 

GMB C60 Croydon       
 
 

“YOU’RE ON MUTE” 
One of the defining phrases of the 2020’s on Teams, 
Zoom and Meet, however we would love to hear from you. ONLINE BRANCH MEETING 

Monday 21 February 2022 
Time: 6pm 
Topic: Mental Health 
Platform: Zoom 
ID: 997 7325 9588 
Passcode: 101269 
 

BRANCH DETAILS 
C60 Croydon Branch 
Basement, Room 3 
Town Hall 
Catherine Street 
Croydon 
CR9 1XW 
Phone: 020 8604 7103 
C60Croydon.gmb@gmail.com 
 

Ava Payne, Branch Secretary 
ava.payne@gmbactivist.org.uk 
07522 231069 
 

Freyja Chapman,  
Branch President 
freyjachapman.gmb@gmail.com 
 
Date of next meeting 
Monday 14 March 2022 
 

 Join GMB today at: www.gmb.org.uk/join 

  Follow us on Twitter @GMBSouthern 

 Check us out on Facebook @GMBSouthernRegion 

Please join the branch meeting and let us know 
how we can help. Invite non-members to join. 
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